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Regarding HB2005 Banning of homemade Firearms 

I am opposed to passage of this bill. The Oregon Legislature is, under oath, to 

represent and protect the 

rights of all Oregonians, not simply design and shove through bills that make 

otherwise law abiding 

citizens into criminals. If any of you ever read the United States Constitution and Bill 

of Rights you 

would know that none of you has the authority to abuse those rights in any way under 

the pretense of 'bills 

to save lives'. It is simply your arrogant audacity to try to force free individual citizens 

to conform to your 

Marxist, political agenda. 

If you took notice of real true statistics, you would find the greatest number of gun 

violence incidents 

occur in democrat-ic cities and states where strong gun bans have been put in place. 

You purposely ignore criminals committing crimes at an ever increasing rate, and are 

freeing them by 

the dictates of a corrupt District Attorney and other corrupted politicians, and yet want 

to punish free 

individual law abiding citizens. We already have laws on the books regarding a 

variety of crimes. Please 

enforce the laws we already have based on the United States Constitution and Bill of 

Rights and not your 

personal political bigotry. This bill is nothing more than quartering soldiers in our 

homes. Again, read 

the United States Constitution and Bill of Rights. You may also benefit from reading 

true history. It is 

well known that several other country's corrupted, power hungry dictators always 

make laws banning 

firearms-just before they start rounding up the newly unarmed citizens. How is what 

you are trying to do 

now in the Oregon Legislature any different from those dictators? 


